## NATIONAL STUDENT PARENT MONTH



We are honored to announce that Generation Hope has awarded Oregon State University the FamilyU Seal! This national certification recognizes the important work that we do everyday to help student parents pursue their education, access economic mobility, and thrive.

## **Financial Assistance:**

- Child Care Assistance funds
- Family Resource Center Student Scholarship fund
- Suzanne (Zuzu) Vinson Memorial Scholarship- Applications due 10/31

## Early Care & Education (ECE):

- Campus based full time ECE
  - Azalea Child Care Center
  - Beaver Beginnings
  - Dixon Kits ECE Center
- Free short-term drop-in and/or reserveable child and youth care at Our Little Village (Milne and Dixon)

## Additional Supports/Services:

- Student Hub at OLV|Milne:
  - Kids Gift Closet
  - Kids Clothing Exchange
  - Lounge
- Weekly Student Parent Connections
- Advocacy and Special Events
- Individualized support as needed

To find out more about OSU's Family Resource Center visit familyresources.oregonstate.edu



September 28 | 3:30-5:30pm | SEC Plaza

Participate in our scavenger hunt and you can enter into a prize drawing. Children welcome!

